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I respectfully request the Joint Transportation Committee, as well as all Representatives and
Senators, to support passage of HB2314. I believe that lane sharing allows for the safe and more
efficient passage of motorcycles through very slow or ‘standstill’ traffic.
The benefits of safe lane sharing include the reduction of automobile traffic that will, in turn, provide
for environmental benefits. The use of auto-alternative motorcycles and scooters, including electric
versions, offers the opportunity for significant emissions reductions.
I’m sure there are many other benefits to lane sharing on our highways which will support the
passage of this bill.
Thank you for your consideration…John Taylor
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